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Canon Peter Hall CE Primary 

Weekly News 
This week we have been thinking about our Christian 
Value of Hope. We have reflected on how sometimes it 
can be hard to have hope in difficult times but have also 
considered ways in which we can get through these 
more challenging times by persevering and seeking the 
support of others.  
Some of our classes have taken part in a live Lyfta lesson 
this week joining with other children across the country 
to celebrate International LEGO Day.  
 

School Uniform 
Since the Christmas holiday, our lost property boxes 
have already become full with school jumpers and 
cardigans which have been left around school. Please 
could you check all your children’s clothes have names 
inside so that we can return lost items to the correct 
child. Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

 
Parents’ Evening 
This term, parents evening will be held on Wednesday 
28th February between 3:40pm and 6:00pm. 
Appointments are available to be booked on ParentMail 
in the usual way.  This is an opportunity to find out how 
your child is doing at school and also a chance to raise 
any concerns you have or ask questions. Please contact 
the school office if you need any help booking an 
appointment. 
 

Glow Party 
On Thursday 8th February, we have booked 100% 
Entertainment to host a glow party after school. 
Children may come to the disco in their usual disco 
clothes or may wish to come dressed in fluorescent or 
white coloured T-shirts instead. Children are welcome to 
wear glow party accessories. The PTFA will be selling a 
selection of these during the disco as well as drinks. 
Tickets are on sale on ParentMail for £4. Timings will be 
as follows: 
3:30-4:30pm    Years 1 , 2 and 3 
4:45-5:45pm    Years 4, 5 and 6 

 
 
 

Candlemas Service 
Next week on Friday 2nd February, Christians celebrate 
the festival of Candlemas. This day takes place 40 days 
after Jesus’s birth and commemorates the presentation 
of the baby Jesus to God in the Temple at Jerusalem. It 
is also the time when Churches traditionally take down 
their Christmas decorations. To mark the festival of 
Candlemas, we shall be visiting St. Andrew’s Church on 
Friday 2nd February for our Collective Worship which will 
be led by Rev Julie Donn. Parents and wider family 
members are warmly invited to join us at church for this 
service. 

9:45am Years 1, 4 and 6 
10:45am Years 2,3 and 5 

 
 
 

National Number Day 
Just a reminder that Friday 2nd February is also 
National Number Day. Mr Caulfield is busy planning lots 
of maths themed activities for the day. Last week, we 
sent home a letter inviting children to 'dress up for 
digits' to raise money for the NSPCC charity. A copy of 
this letter is available on our website. We are accepting 
cash donations for this event with all money raised 
going to the NSPCC. Please ensure children come to 
school in sensible footwear and with a coat as we will be 
walking to church for our Candlemas Service on this 
date.  

 
Diary Dates 

Friday 2nd February -National Number Day 
Thursday 8th February- Glow Party (100% 

Entertainment) 
Friday 9th February- Last day of term 

Wednesday 28th February – Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 7th March- World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March- Bingo Night 
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